
Oliver Hoban

From: CCC Resilience Unit Mailbox 

Sent: 26 July 2023 11:10
To: Development Control
Cc:  

Subject: RE: 4/23/2140/0F1 - GHYLL FARM, EGREMONT

RE: GHYLL FARM, EGREMONT 
Ref: 4/23/2140/0F1 
 
Good Morning 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to view the above planning application but there are no further comments in 
addition to the email response below sent on the 22nd May 2023.  
 
Regards 
 
Rachel Woodward, Emergency Planning Officer 
On behalf of Jonathan Burgess, Resilience Manager 
Joint Emergency Management and Resilience Team 
Cumberland Council and Westmorland and Furness Council 
Westmorland & Furness Council’s Assistant Chief Executive Service 
Penrith Fire Station, Carleton Avenue, Penrith, CA10 2FA 
 


